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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

KING CHARLES III              

CORONATION  

A reminder, we are celebrating 

the Coronation of King Charles 

III on Wednesday 3rd May with 

the theme of red, white and 

blue. Lunch will be a street party and hopefully the weather 

will be kind and we can all eat our dinner outside. There will 

also be a special coronation present given to each individual 

child kindly donated by the MHSA. 

      

 More news on the next page 

Friday 21st April - Thursday 27th April 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 1H   KS2: 3C      

House of the Week: Buffalo                                 

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Evan J  KS2: Isabelle O’S 

Monday 24th April - Friday 27th April  

KT Dheer D  KP Ollie D  RQ Seb B   RS Theo D                         

1C Thisan K   1H Amie T  2JC Oliver B  2CS Jacob N                       

3B Rory A   3C Matilda B   4C Iris P   4W Hedia C       

5G Hannah G    5SR Ollie D  6HT Imran A   6M Poppy S-L 

Pen License    

3C - Ellen H, Isla T, Charlotte P 

5SR - Ellivia B                                      

Monday 17th April - Friday 21st April  

Rec 94%, Year 1 96%, Year 2 95%, Year 3 95%, 

Year 4 95%, Year 5 96%, Year 6 94%                      

Star Bonds  

Moorfield Tables 4W - Mya T, Hedia C 

Headteacher Award  

KS1 Frankie S      Respect 

KS2 Parisa  S       Thankfulness 



YEAR 4 CHESTER ZOO 

Year 4 had a fabulous, rain-free day at Chester Zoo on Monday 
as part of their science unit on habitats. Highlights included 
braving the bat cave, seeing tiger cubs and discovering the   
impact of palm oil production on the rainforest habitat of the 
orangutans  



YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY  

Year 5 completed Bikeability this week. The children 

learnt the basics on the playground before           

venturing out on to the roads of Hazel Grove. Vital 

rules of the road learnt to help keep them safe.  

 

GYMNASTICS STAR 

Matilda in Year 3, is a star 

gymnast and is now the 

North West Compulsory 5 

(highest level!) champion. 

Well done Matilda!!! 

 



CONDOLENCES  

Some of you as past pupils as well as parents 

may remember a previous Business Manager, 

Jeanette Stevenson. Jeanette who retired from 

Moorfield in 2010 sadly passed away recently and 

her funeral took place today. Our thoughts are 

with her family and friends.  

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIES 

The Year 6 leavers hoodies have arrived early this 

year and one or two have started to appear in 

Year 6. Can we please not wear these in school 

until the last half term. Thank you. 

 

AND FINALLY.....  

A short week next week. We are closed on      

Monday for Bank Holiday and Thursday and      

Friday for staff INSET. We are open on Tuesday to 

all classes apart from 3B and 4C due to industrial 

action and all classes will be in for our             

Coronation Day on Wednesday. Don’t forget the 

extra Bank Holiday on Monday 8th May as well to   

celebrate the Kings Coronation.  

 

Have a lovely long Bank Holiday weekend.  

  

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          
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